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Our beloved Judy Skarsten passed on to the spiritual world 

on Thursday, January 3, 2019. Please support her daughter 

Theoni with contributions via this GoFundMe page. Please 

feel welcome to attend these two final prayer vigils for 

Judy with her family and friends on: 

 

Thursday at the Berndt's residence, 7 PM, 12204 

Lisborough Rd., Bowie, MD 20720. 

 

Friday at the Pridgen Funeral Home, 6-8 PM, 9455 

Lanham-Severn Rd., Lanham, MD 20706. 

 

Seonghwa and Wonjeon will be held tentatively on 

February 2, 2019, Saturday. 

 


